Fall Ladies Retreat


Adrian Camp and Conference Center - Adrian, GA
Nov. 11-13, 2022

We will gather at Camp Adrian for a special weekend of fun, food, fellowship and spiritual growth. Rhonda Mitchell Frye will lead us in worship through music. Our special speaker will be our friend, Dr. Susie Shellenberger.  She is a wonderful story teller, anointed speaker, and fantastic preacher who is currently serving as lead pastor at Lake View Park Church of the Nazarene in Oklahoma. She motivates, encourages, and leads her audience to growth in the Christian walk.  

We are planning tremendous times of worship, communion, Sunday School, special “breakout” sessions on Saturday afternoon, and a craft fair. There will also be free time for relaxing, eating, and enjoying each other.  Adrian Camp and Conference Center is a great location for our retreat.

The attached registration form should be mailed to Donna Williams by October 15, 2022, along with a $25.00 per person non-refundable deposit. If a group is attending from your church, please mail all of the forms and deposits at one time (if possible) so that group assignments may be made. If one check is for multiple registrations, please attach a list of the names and amounts included on that check.  Checks should be made payable to Georgia District Ladies Ministries. The remainder of the registration fee will be due upon arrival at the camp. 

We encourage the local church to consider paying the registration for the pastor or pastor’s wife as a special blessing to the parsonage family.  Be sure to invite the teen girls (18 and over) in your church or perhaps unchurched ladies in your communities. As a special incentive, we are offering a 50% discount for anyone in the 18-25 year old age group.  Please pay special attention on the registration form to indicate eligibility for the discount.

If you are interested in bringing items to sell in the Craft Fair, please complete the attached form and return it to Donna Williams. The camp has tables for use but each person is responsible for securing the table, setting it up and returning it to its proper place. All vendors will donate 10% of their earnings to the Georgia District Ladies Ministries. 

As in the past, we will be unable to accommodate children at the retreat. We pray that God (and the local church) will provide childcare assistance so that mothers can enjoy a restful weekend.  
Be in prayer for our retreat so that it is a safe time of enjoyment and spiritual growth. I look forward to seeing all of our Georgia Nazarene ladies, our friends, and our families. 
Blessings! 
Johnnie Mae Welch 
(770-301-5462)

Information will be available on the Georgia Nazarene District Website or the “Ladies Retreat on the Georgia District” Facebook page and at the local churches.  Please feel free to share on social media.  You may also contact us at jmwelch@numail.org, cynthialivingston@att.net, or donnacayw@aol.com.  Please be in prayer that this will be a great time of fun, fellowship and spiritual growth. 

